« Monday at 10:00 a.m. there will be a celebration for Sparky the Fire Dog's birthday at Georgia
Christian School

« Tuesday, March 19th is the Children's Advocacy Center (CAC) Anchored in Hope Dinner at
Foxhill Plantation

« Wednesday, March 20th is the ribbon cutting for the Clyattville Community Center at 10:00 a.m.

- Saturday, March 23rd is the Annual Cookoff for the Boys & Girls Club at Seasons Garden
Center of Miller Hardware

« Chairman Slaughter will be participating in the Dancing with the Stars of Valdosta on Saturday,
March 23rd

Further, Mrs. Dukes mentioned the VSU Lady Blazers basketball team won the Gulf South
Championship this past weekend. The Lowndes County Fire Rescue team won, one of two divisions,
at Kinderlou with the South Georgia Medical Center Golf Tournament and Brice Garnett won the
Puerto Rico Open.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD - Sandra Jones, 4940 Coppage Road, addressed the
commission to express her thanks for the opportunity to serve on the Tax Assessors Board. Mrs.
Jones stated it is an honor to serve the citizens of Lowndes County.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Wisenbaker made a motion to adjourn the regular session, Commissioner Griner
second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 6:45 p.m.



